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128 17/03/2025 Complaint Dust Unknown (Notified DPHI) On 18 March 2025, BCOPL received an email from the DPHI 
stating “NSW Planning has received a complaint regarding a dust 
plume from a blast fired at Bogabri Coal Mine on Monday 17 
March at just after 3pm”.  

DPHI sent an RFI and BCOPL responded on 25 March 2025 
with meteorological conditions, wind direction and air 
quality data.  

 

 


